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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I am wriƟng to say I OBJECT  to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm, Whitstable. 
 
I OBJECT to the overdevelopment in the area. 
I OBJECT to the increased risk of flooding in the area which is already an issue with surface water on parts of South 
Street and Chesƞield. 
I OBJECT to their being insufficient infrastructure to the increased number of proposed houses. 
I OBJECT to there being more sewage pumped into the sea as a result of more houses. Our current system is already 
beyond capacity, discharging more and more into our rivers and sea. 
I OBJECT to more people in the area with no addiƟonal increase in healthcare available to residents. The NHS is 
already overstretched and there will be less healthcare available to current residents with no addiƟonal hospitals, 
denƟsts or GPs. 
I OBJECT to the resultant increased traffic on local roads and the increased levels of polluƟon. The proposed 
addiƟonal slip road off the New Thanet Way will result in a huge increase in traffic. 
I OBJECT to the increased resultant demand on the water supply. This is already limited in summer months and we 
will have more hosepipe bans. 
I OBJECT to the loss of wildlife. There will be a negaƟve impact on biodiversity and nature conservaƟon. 
I OBJECT to the loss of Whitstable’s countryside. We need to save our countryside for future generaƟons. 
I OBJECT to the loss of agricultural land. Our farmland is a valuable resource and needs to be safeguarded. 
I OBJECT to the negaƟve impact the plans will have on our well being in relaƟon to light, traffic, noise and visual 
polluƟon. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mrs Carol Selth 
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